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June 21st, 1929.

Dr. 0. F. Martin,
Dean, Faculty of Medicine, 
McGill University.

My dear Dean*-
letter of the 5thI have your 

of June with reference to clinical teaching 
appointments In the hospitals, and wish to give 
you the assurance that I ahr 11 In the very near future give such attention to the questions raised 
that henceforth there will "be no doubt of the 
procedure to he followed.

I may add that it is my opinion 
that the matter of appointments lies with the Joint 
Committee of the hospitals, which, for this purpose, 
replaced the Electoral Board of seven members.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.


